
Dear Warrior Baseball Alums & Friends, 
 
We are finishing up our 2nd week of practice today with live at bats in the PIT! As you all remember 
the live AB’s can get competitive between pitchers and hitters, that certainly hasn’t changed! We all 
have good and bad memories of PIT, but no doubt a special place that we all remember well. 
Thanks again to Federated Insurance and ’06 alum Jay Horner for their donation to purchase new 
nets in the PIT!  
 
The pitchers are building up pitch counts and hitters are working on their pitch recognition/timing. 
Due to the cold snap, we have yet to get outside on the football field turf, but looking like we will be 
able to next week. This will be very important for our defensive development prior to opening day 
which is Friday, February 16th in Rolla, MO vs Missouri S & T!  
 
As we prepare for our upcoming season, I can’t thank you all enough for your continued support of 
our program. We have the highest membership numbers ever for our Baseball Players Association! I 
would like to thank everyone who joined as you are making a direct impact on our student athlete 
experience. Reminder, here’s link to purchase clothing for the season or join the BPA: 
https://www.wsubpa.org/.  
 
Below are the latest happenings in our program:  

• NSIC preseason coaches’ poll has us picked 8th and only 6 points away from being picked 
5th. With our influx of incoming transfers and freshman, there is a lot of unknown about our 
team and I’m excited to surprise the NSIC this spring! The entire team is excited to prove the 
coaches wrong. You can see the entire release here: 2024 NSIC Baseball Preseason 
Coaches' Poll - Northern Sun Intercollegiate Conference 
 

• Our Spring Break games in Florida have been finalized. We will have an alumni/friends & 
family gathering on Saturday, March 2nd between our games. See below info and if you are in 
Florida please consider joining us: 

Saturday, March 2nd, 2024 
Tailgate and watch the current WSU Baseball team take on a  

double header in Davenport, FL at 3:15pm & 6:45pm 
 Northeast Regional Park Field #2 

(50901 US 27, Davenport, FL 33897) 
There will be food and WSU door prizes between games! 

Please register here!  
 

• May 4th will be our annual alumni reunion hosted by the BPA. We will be closing out the 
regular season with a single nine-inning game vs Wayne State College with first pitch 
starting at Noon. Festivities will be planned during and after the game. More info will be 
coming soon and hope you can make it!  

 
Looking forward to a great spring! Our student athletes are working hard and I feel we are much 
improved from one year ago. Going to be exciting to watch this play out on the field.  Hope to 
see you all soon! 
 
Go Warriors, 
Seth Wing 
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Head Baseball Coach 
Winona State University  
507-459-4061 (cell) 
seth.wing@winona.edu  
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